March 11th, 2025

To whom it may concern,

| am proud to support my dear friend, Heidi
Ward, and her beautiful family in opposing North
Dakota's HCR3013, a resolution that seeks to
nullify same-sex marriages.

Heidi and her wife, Erin, have built a loving and
supportive home for their 16-year-old son and
are eagerly awaiting the arrival of their second
child. As an Army veteran, Heidi has fought for
freedom and equality, and it is disheartening to
see efforts like this that threaten the very
foundation of her family’s rights. This legislation
would have a profound impact on their lives, and
| stand with them in urging that love and family
be respected, no matter the shape or form they
take.

Please consider the impact this would have on
my dear friend and her precious, growing, little
family.

Sincerely,
Katherine Craig



